
Scantic Valley Water District 

August 8, 2023 10:00 am


Meeting Minutes


Members present:  
John Plaster (Chair), Paul Garwacki (Commissioner) Craig Rivest (Commissioner)

Absent: none 

The Water Commision reviewed the two bids we received for work required to add 98 Scantic 
Road to the water system. Both bids were reasonably close in price. The members all agree 
that we need to move forward and get the work done as quick as is reasonably possible.


Paul Garwacki made a motion that we contact the bidders and see on what date each one 
could commit to the project. The one that can get it done soonest would be awarded the 
contract. Craig Rivest seconded the motion, it passed unanimously. 


John Plaster contacted the bidders after the vote. 


   


• Bills reviewed and accepted for payment:

• Quabbin Analytical $130.00

• Quabbin Analytical $90.00

• Electric - $120.47


• The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 am.



